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This a an absolute gun grabbing unconstitutional bill that is stripping law abiding 

citizens of their 2nd Amendment rights.  

This bill is also going to cost taxpayers over $50 million dollars which is uncalled for. 

There are so many laws in place for law abiding citizens in this state. Common sense 

has to prevail in this case and this bill needs to go away.  


